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compatible like any devices to read.
Productions 1990-03 Uncle Scrooge decides to have
Armstrong the robot replace his butler, and discovers
that a major fault lies right under his money bin.
Star Wars Greg Weisman 2015-11-04
DuckTales: Faires and Scares Steve Behling 2020-10-06
Tag along with Uncle Scrooge, Donald Duck, Huey, Dewey,
Louie, and Webby in this graphic novel adventure based
on the hit Disney Channel series! After successfully
charting an uncharted island, Dewey has some doubts
about Launchpad who is acting more and more out of
character. Dewey is determined to get to the bottom of
things before they get too out of hand in "Will the Real
Launchpad Please Stand Up?" Then, what disaster doth
await when the Beagle Boys hatcheth yet another plan to
soweth chaos and discord in Uncle Scrooge's world? Find
out in "The Renaissance Faire...Affair!" And lastly,
it's a flashback to Scrooge's days in S.H.U.S.H. as he
and Bentina Beakley go undercover to infiltrate and stop
a F.O.W.L. sleeper cell in "Under the Cover of
Can'tarctica!"
Donald Duck Family Carl Barks 2008-07-01 Collects
original Donald Duck comics by artist Daan Jippes.
Japanese Influence on American Children's Television

Call of the Night, Vol. 1 Kotoyama, 2021-04-13 One
sleepless night, Ko slips out to walk the streets. Life
after dark is a revelation! When flirtatious Nazuna
invites Ko to spend the night at her place in an
abandoned building, he’s stoked! But then he awakens to
kisses on his neck with a little too much bite to
them... Is it just the delicious taste of his blood that
makes her meet him night after night for late-night
adventures, conversation and...naps? Or something else?
Then, when a cute girl from Ko’s past shows up and
competes for his attention, his budding relationship
with the undead is put to the test! -- VIZ Media
Disney's DuckTales Bob Langhans 2008 Presenting an epic
feature-length DuckTales adventure by Bob Langhans
(Battle of the Planets), back in print for the first
time since 1991! A battle with Arctic poachers leads
Scrooge and Launchpad to the discovery of highly
unearthly gold nuggets... and a chase into space after
an 84-karat asteroid! The treasure hunt would be tough
enough without McDuck enemy Flintheart Glomgold horning
in on it too... uh-oh!
Armstrong the Robot and Earthquack Walt Disney
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Gina O’Melia 2019-07-11 Japanese Influence on American
Children’s Television examines the gradual, yet
dramatic, transformation of Saturday morning children’s
programming from being rooted in American traditions and
popular culture to reflecting Japanese popular culture.
In this modern era of globalization and global
media/cultural convergence, the book brings to light an
often overlooked phenomenon of the gradual integration
of narrative and character conventions borrowed from
Japanese storytelling into American children’s media.
The book begins with a brief history of Saturday morning
in the United States from its earliest years, and the
interaction between American and Japanese popular media
during this time period. It then moves onto reviewing
the dramatic shift that occurred within the Saturday
morning block through both an overview of the
transitional decades as well as an in-depth analysis of
the transformative ascent of the shows Mighty Morphin
Power Rangers, Pokémon, and Yu-Gi-Oh!.
The 50 Greatest Cartoons Jerry Beck 1994
Walt Disney's Uncle Scrooge Carl Barks 2012 Presents the
classic comic adventures of Disney's Scrooge McDuck as
he hordes his money and protects it from the Beagle Boys
in newly recolored panels that feature extensive “Liner
Notes” that describe the creation of each story. 20,000
first printing.
Darkwing Duck / Ducktales: Dangerous Currency Ian Brill
2012-02-07
Disney Darkwing Duck: Orange Is the New Purple Aaron
Sparrow 2017-01-10 Catch Darkwing Duck, Launchpad
McQuack, Gosalyn, and more in this collection of issues
1–4 of the Disney Darkwing Duck comic series from Joe
Books. The Terror that Flaps in the Night clashes with a
villain who may be unstoppable, and faces off with his
arch nemeses Megavolt and Negaduck as they wreak havoc
on the city. Don't miss the slapstick, crime-fighting
adventures of the feathered protectors of St. Canard in
this four-issue comics collection.
Disney Darkwing Duck: The Definitively Dangerous Edition
Tad Stones 2017-05-23 Mild-mannered Drake Mallard leads
cartoons-watch-preview-id-ducktales-2017-season-2-episode

a pretty average life: relaxing at home, helping his
daughter Gosalyn with her homework, and palling around
with his best buddy Launchpad McQuack. But this suburban
pastoral doesn't make for very exciting comics. Good
thing Drake is secretly the daring duck of mystery, the
crime-fighting powerhouse, Darkwing Duck! (Whew, for a
moment there we were worried this would be the most
boring solicitation copy in history!) Darkwing Duck,
alongside Launchpad, Gosalyn and their many allies,
fought the forces of darkness in his beloved city of St.
Canard for years, keeping the citizens safe from an
endless supply of increasingly ridiculous supervillains.
Then, just as suddenly as he appeared, Darkwing slipped
into the shadows, not to be seen or heard from again.
But what sinister scenario could send St. Canard's
stalwart sentinel into seclusion? Just how safe was the
city he left behind? And what's going on with the creepy
robotic "protectors" the mysterious Quackwerks
Corporation has rolled out to take Darkwing's place?
When the utopian shine begins to wear off, St. Canard
will need her superhero once againÉ but is the Duck
Knight ready to take on his most malevolent menace yet?
Collecting the entire out-of-print and sold-out comic
book series for the first time in one volume, this 400page blockbuster is big enough to knock out a burglar!
(Although we ask you leave crimefighting to the
professionals!) Completely remastered and revised, this
titanic tome also features an all new epilogue, making
it without a doubt, "The Definitively Dangerous
Edition!" He is the terror that flaps in the night! He
is the creased binding in this over 400-page keepsake
edition of crime – he is Darkwing Duck!
Gravity Falls: Lost Legends Alex Hirsch 2018-07-24 A
collection of four all-new strange stories from the
sleepy town of Gravity Falls in one original graphic
novel. Written by Alex Hirsch. Illustrated by Asaf
Hanuka, Dana Terrace, Ian Worrel, Jacob Chabot, Jim
Campbell, Joe Pitt, Kyle Smeallie, Meredith Gran, Mike
Holmes, Priscilla Tang, Serina Hernandez, Stephanie
Ramirez, and Valerie Halla.
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Ducktales: Mysteries and Mallards Joey Cavalieri
2018-05-08 The top-billed series continues! Join Uncle
Scrooge, Donald Duck, Huey, Dewey, Louie, and all their
Duckburg friends as they hunt for treasure on awesome
adventures! Scrooge's treasure hunts can lead to some
pretty spooky places, and spooky comes in all sorts of
packages! But whether they're trying to outwit the ghost
of Nostradogmas, discover the creepy secret of the
Pumpkin People, or solve the mystery of a town where not
everything is what it seems, Scrooge and the gang have
it covered. It's all just water off a duck's back to
them! Collects issues #3-5 of the ongoing series.
Life, the Universe and Everything: Hitchhiker's Guide to
the Galaxy Book 3 Douglas Adams 2020-03-05 Part three of
the Hitchhiker's Guide to the Galaxy trilogy of five
books. Featuring exclusive bonus material from the
Douglas Adams archives, and an introduction from Simon
Brett, producer of the original radio broadcast.In Life,
the Universe and Everything, the third book in Douglas
Adams' blockbuster sci-fi comedy series, Arthur Dent
finds himself enlisted to prevent a galactic
war.Following a number of stunning catastrophes, which
have involved him being alternately blown up and
insulted in ever stranger regions of the Galaxy, Arthur
Dent is surprised to find himself living in a cave on
prehistoric Earth. However, just as he thinks that
things cannot get possibly worse, they suddenly do. An
eddy in the space-time continuum lands him, Ford
Prefect, and their flying sofa in the middle of the
cricket ground at Lord's, just two days before the world
is due to be destroyed by the Vogons.Escaping the end of
the world for a second time, Arthur, Ford, and their old
friend Slartibartfast embark (reluctantly) on a mission
to save the whole galaxy from fanatical robots. Not bad
for a man in his dressing gown.Follow Arthur Dent's
galactic (mis)adventures in the rest of the trilogy with
five parts: So Long, and Thanks for All the Fish, and
Mostly Harmless.
Disney Presents Carl Barks' Greatest Duck Tales Stories
Carl Barks 2006 Scrooge McDuck, his nephews, and friends
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have various adventures.
THE WONDERFUL WORLD OF DISNEY TELEVISION Bill Cotter
1997-09-22 Offers a chronicle of all of Disney's
television programs and includes complete schedules of
all broadcasts, seasonal highlights, behind-the-scenes
stories, and plot synopses
Walt Disney's Uncle Scrooge the Golden Nugget Boat Carl
Barks 2022-05-17 This volume of the world-famous Duck
comics introduces Magica De Spell, Scrooge's sorceress
nemesis! Plus adventures in the frozen North and on a
rogue planet headed straight for Earth.
The Stolen Kingdom Jillian Boehme 2021-03-02 “A bold
girl, a kingdom under attack, magic everywhere—I
devoured it in one sitting! This book is one wild ride!”
—Tamora Pierce on Stormrise Nothing is quite as it seems
in this thrilling YA fantasy adventure by Jillian
Boehme, The Stolen Kingdom! For a hundred years, the
once-prosperous kingdom of Perin Faye has suffered under
the rule of the greedy and power-hungry Thungrave kings.
Maralyth Graylaern, a vintner's daughter, has no idea
her hidden magical power is proof of a secret bloodline
and claim to the throne. Alac Thungrave, the king’s
second son, has always been uncomfortable with his
position as the spare heir—and the dark, stolen magic
that comes with ruling. When Maralyth becomes embroiled
in a plot to murder the royal family and seize the
throne, a cat-and-mouse chase ensues in an adventure of
dark magic, court intrigue, and forbidden love. At the
Publisher's request, this title is being sold without
Digital Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.
Trauma and Self Charles B. Strozier 1996 This remarkable
collection of original essays, written by prominent
scholars recognized for their achievements in a wide
range of disciplines, defines trauma as a disruption in
the fragile process of symbolization, or the human
capacity to imbue life with meaning by representing the
self's immortality. The contributors analyze the
multiple meanings and deeper significance of trauma,
whether of shell-shocked war veterans or victims of
sexual abuse, and they discuss its manifestations, both
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subtle and obvious, in human behavior and memory.
Organized as an honorary volume to Robert Jay Lifton,
who identified trauma as the core psychological issue of
the postmodern world, this book demonstrates how trauma
and other fundamental breaks in human continuity inform
psychiatric, historical, religious, literary, political,
cultural, and scientific interpretations of the self.
The Complete Life and Times of Scrooge McDuck Deluxe
Edition Don Rosa 2021-09-28 An unprecedented comics
collection of Scrooge McDuck's life story, this epic
Duckburg serial is back for keeps in a beyond-complete
oversized full color deluxe edition--and comes slipcased
with a special commemorative coin, available nowhere
else!
Mediaweek 1997
The Encyclopedia of American Animated Television Shows
David Perlmutter 2018-05-04 This volume highlights North
American animated television series broadcast between
1948 and 2016, providing credits for their original
broadcast period and significant members of the cast and
crew, as well as short descriptive and critical
analyses.
The Science of Breaking Bad Dave Trumbore 2019-06-18 All
the science in Breaking Bad—from explosive experiments
to acid-based evidence destruction—explained and
analyzed for authenticity. Breaking Bad's (anti)hero
Walter White (played by Emmy-winner Bryan Cranston) is a
scientist, a high school chemistry teacher who displays
a plaque that recognizes his “contributions to research
awarded the Nobel Prize.” During the course of five
seasons, Walt practices a lot of ad hoc chemistry—from
experiments that explode to acid-based evidence
destruction to an amazing repertoire of methodologies
for illicit meth making. But how much of Walt's science
is actually scientific? In The Science of “Breaking
Bad,” Dave Trumbore and Donna Nelson explain, analyze,
and evaluate the show's portrayal of science, from the
pilot's opening credits to the final moments of the
series finale. The intent is not, of course, to provide
a how-to manual for wannabe meth moguls but to decode
cartoons-watch-preview-id-ducktales-2017-season-2-episode

the show's most head-turning, jaw-dropping moments.
Trumbore, a science and entertainment writer, and
Nelson, a professor of chemistry and Breaking Bad's
science advisor, are the perfect scientific tour guides.
Trumbore and Nelson cover the show's portrayal of
chemistry, biology, physics, and subdivisions of each
area including toxicology and electromagnetism. They
explain, among other things, Walt's DIY battery making;
the dangers of Mylar balloons; the feasibility of using
hydrofluoric acid to dissolve bodies; and the chemistry
of methamphetamine itself. Nelson adds interesting
behind-the-scenes anecdotes and describes her work with
the show's creator and writers. Marius Stan, who played
Bogdan on the show (and who is a PhD scientist himself)
contributes a foreword. This is a book for every science
buff who appreciated the show's scientific moments and
every diehard Breaking Bad fan who wondered just how
smart Walt really was.
Memorable One-Liners Daytona 2003-05-01 Memorable oneliners include such original one-liners as the
following: On bachelors: "She knew I was a bachelor.
When I offered her a seat, she found it was left up."
And on luck: "I'm not too lucky. I once met this woman
who wanted to paint the town with me. It was part of her
community service." Memorable one-liners is creative and
humorous compilation of original one liners about
bachelors, dating, marriage, work and even snoring and
impotence, by Daytona. It's good fodder for around the
water cooler or to toss out among friends. It will
surely liven up any conversation or at the very least
provide some gems worth mining!
Archibald's Next Big Thing Tony Hale 2014-10-01 In this
extraordinary adventure, an extra-ordinary newly-hatched
chicken named Archibald Strutter is looking to find his
place in the world while feeling insecure about his
abilities, especially when compared to his talented
siblings and classmates. His three brothers and one
sister have each found their Big Thing (including a
brother chicken who impressively grows human hair),
while the only Big Thing Archibald has planned is what
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he's eating for lunch. But everything changes for
Archibald when he receives a mysterious blue card that
reads, "Your Big Thing Is Here!" Accompanied by a
friendly bee named Bee, Archibald heads out on a
fantastic journey, where he encounters wondrous places
and incredible people, all the while searching for
something more, not realizing every moment he faces is
it—Archibald's Next Big Thing. It's a story that reminds
readers that, while looking for the next big thing isn't
a bad thing, big and beautiful things are all around
us—right now.
Shazam! (2021-) #3 Tim Sheridan 2021-09-21 Neron returns
to test Billy Batson’s resolve! Now confronted with the
truth about fellow Titans Academy student Dane’s
lineage, Billy Batson must decide whether he can trust
the person who brought him to hell as they searched for
the missing Rock of Eternity. But as the duo grows
closer to the Rock and the power of Shazam, a new threat
that Billy knows all too well emerges-Neron, the demonic
lord of the underworld.
The Disney Afternoon Jake S Friedman 2019-10-15 When the
Disney Afternoon premiered in 1990, kids tossed their
backpacks aside to watch their favorite Disney
television characters. Unlike with feature films, these
stars had a new adventure every weekday, and their
audience journeyed with them on a daily basis.
Throughout the '80s and '90s, Disney raised the bar with
a lineup of innovative, high-quality television
animation. The characters were endearing, the writing
was clever, and the art was exceptional. Those who grew
up with these characters have continued their love
affairs for shows like Darkwing Duck, Gargoyles,
TaleSpin, and the irrepressibly beloved DuckTales, deep
into adulthood. For the first time, learn the history of
the Disney Afternoon shows, read interviews from the
creative teams, and revel in rare, behind-the-scenes
artwork, plus get the full making of story of the
modern-day DuckTales series and its legacy connections
to the past.
Television Cartoon Shows Hal Erickson 2005 "This
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reference to TV cartoon shows covers some 75 years. In
the ten-year period from 1993 through 2003, nearly 450
new cartoon series have premiered in the U.S"--Provided
by publisher.
The Owl House: Hex-cellent Tales from The Boiling Isles
Disney Books 2021-02-23 This chapter book features a
hilarious retelling based on two favorite episodes ("I
Was a Teenage Abomination" and "Adventures in the
Elements") of the hit Disney Channel animated series The
Owl House. Like Gravity Falls and Star vs. the Forces of
Evil, The Owl House includes quirky humor and stories of
magic. Its creator and executive producer, Dana Terrace,
was named a Rising Star of Animation 2017 and one of the
10 Animators To Watch in 2017 by Variety.The show
features the voices of Emmy® Award-nominated Wendie
Malick (American Housewife), Alex Hirsch (Gravity
Falls), and Sarah-Nicole Robles (Boss Baby).
Donald and Mickey Carl Barks 2016-02-23 THE GANG S ALL
HERE! 75 years ago, Disney s flagship funnybook Walt
Disney s Comics and Stories first landed in the shops.
Now dive into its history and heritage with a thrilling
collection of tales! Donald Duck fails as a frontiersman
in The Mighty Trapper, runs numbers in Bet You Didn t,
and protects a rare whistling flea in Magica s Missin
Magic. Mickey and Goofy battle train robbers in Ridin
the Rails, a feature-length Silver Age epic in its
first-ever reprint! And then the classic Comics and
Stories supporting cast bring the comedy... from Big Bad
Wolf to Scamp to Oswald the Lucky Rabbit and everyone in
between! Reprints segments of IDW issues 721-726 plus
IDW's WDCS 75th Anniversary Special."
Totally Awesome Andrew Farago 2016-10-18 "Totally
Awesome! The Greatest Cartoons of the Eighties "is the
ultimate guide to 80s cartoon nostalgia, featuring the
art, toys, and inside story behind icons like He-Man,
the Teenage Mutant Ninja Turtles, G.I. Joe, and the
Thundercats. It was the best of times; it was the worst
of times. But for a generation of fans, it was truly,
truly the most outrageous of times. The last decade for
both a thriving schedule of network Saturday morning
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cartoons and a full complement of weekday syndicated
programming, the 1980s saw a television animation boom
like no era before or since. The offerings ran the gamut
from the blatantly commercial ("He-Man and the Masters
of the Universe," created after restrictions on children
s broadcasting were altered to allow programming based
directly on merchandise) to the surprisingly
unmarketable ("Jem," canceled despite its popularity due
to its failure to sell fashion dolls) to the utterly
inexplicable"(The New Adventures of Mighty Mouse,"
helmed by underground animation legend Ralph Bakshi and
futureRen and Stimpycreator John Kricfalusi). Andrew
Farago, author of"The Looney Tunes Treasury"and"Teenage
Mutant Ninja Turtles: The Ultimate Visual History," is
the curator of San Francisco s Cartoon Art Museum. As a
respected cartoon historian and a child of the eighties
himself, he provides an inside look at the history of
the most popular cartoons of the eighties, as told by
the writers, animators, voice actors, and other creative
talents who brought life to some of the most enduring
animation of the decade, along with some of the era s
forgotten classics (and not-so-classics). Farago and a
host of animation legends will provide an in-depth look
at the most popular cartoons of the 1980s, from the
first pitch meeting to the final episode. Featured
cartoons will include: "He-Man and the Masters of the
Universe" "G.I. Joe: A Real American Hero" "Dungeons &
Dragons" "Transformers" "Jem" "The Real Ghostbusters"
"Garfield and Friends" "The New Adventures of Mighty
Mouse" "Jim Henson s Muppet Babies" "Disney s DuckTales"
"Spider-Man and His Amazing Friends" "Teenage Mutant
Ninja Turtles" "Thundercats" "Robotech" "M.A.S.K."
"Voltron: Defender of the Universe" "Superman" Sidebars
will explore trends in eighties animation, including
adventures in licensing, celebrity-driven programs,
second-generation characters, justly forgotten shows,
and other totally radical cartoons! The book will be
illustrated with the very best art from these iconic
cartoons, including rare and never-before-seen sketches,
cels, and storyboards."
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Walt Disney's Donald Duck Carl Barks 2015 In this
collection of short comics by the world-renowned Carl
Barks, Donald, Uncle Scrooge, and the nephews go on a
wild parrot chase, among other adventures.
VideoHound's Golden Movie Retriever Jim Craddock 2004
Reviews movies that are available on DVD or tape. Each
entry includes title, alternate title, one-to four-bone
rating, year released, MPAA rating, brief review,
length, format, country of origin, cast, technical
personnel, awards and made-for-television/cable/video
designations.
The Story of British Animation Jez Stewart 2021-08-26
Jez Stewart charts the course of this extraordinarily
fertile area of British film from early experiments with
stop-motion and the flourishing of animated drawings
during WWI. He reveals how the rockier interwar period
set the shape of the industry in enduring ways, and how
creatives like Len Lye and Lotte Reiniger brought art to
advertising and sponsored films, building a foundation
for such distinctive talents as Bob Godfrey, Alison De
Vere and George Dunning to unleash their independent
visions in the age of commercial TV. Stewart highlights
the integral role of women in the industry, the crucial
boost delivered by the arrival of Channel 4, the
emergence of online animation and much more. The book
features 'close-up' analyses of key animators such as
Lancelot Speed and Richard Williams, as well as more
thematic takes on art, politics and music. It builds a
framework for better appreciating Britain's landmark
contributions to the art of animation, including Halas
and Batchelor's Animal Farm (1954), Dunning's Yellow
Submarine (1968) and the creations of Aardman
Animations.
Simple History: A simple guide to World War I CENTENARY EDITION Daniel Turner 2014-04-04 This year
2014 marks the 100 years centenary of the First World
War, one of the most destructive and world changing
conflicts in the history of mankind. Learn the
fascinating facts about the First World War and discover
this epic moment in history. With the fun illustrations
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and the unique style of the 'Simple History' series, let
this book absorb you into a period of history which
truly changed the world. Jump into the muddy trenches of
World War I and on the way meet the soldiers and leaders
of the conflict and explore the exciting weapons, tanks,
planes & technology of battle. Illustrated in the
popular minimalist style of today, young reader's
imaginations will come to life. Simple history gives you
the facts in a simple uncomplicated and eye catching
way. Simple history is part of an ongoing series, what
will be the next episode? Designed for children aged 9
-12 Visit the website information:
www.simplehistory.co.uk Build your collection today!
DuckTales: Solving Mysteries and Rewriting History! Rob
Renzetti 2018-07-03 This original in-world novel details
Scrooge's epic adventures and was written by Scrooge
himself, who may or may not be the most reliable
narrator. Good thing Huey, Dewey, Louie, and Webby are
around to fact-check his journal entries and infuse the
truth into his tall tales! This hilarious middle grade
novel features everything from tips on mastering the
Money Pit Dive to ways of keeping Scrooge's Lucky
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Number-One Dime safe.
The Hunt for the Giant Pearl Walt Disney 1987 Uncle
Scrooge and his three nephews search for the location of
the fabulous Giant Pearl, unaware that they are being
followed by Flintheart Glomgold and Magica de Spell.
El Deafo Cece Bell 2014-09-02 A 2015 Newbery Honor Book
& New York Times bestseller! Going to school and making
new friends can be tough. But going to school and making
new friends while wearing a bulky hearing aid strapped
to your chest? That requires superpowers! In this funny,
poignant graphic novel memoir, author/illustrator Cece
Bell chronicles her hearing loss at a young age and her
subsequent experiences with the Phonic Ear, a very
powerful—and very awkward—hearing aid. The Phonic Ear
gives Cece the ability to hear—sometimes things she
shouldn’t—but also isolates her from her classmates. She
really just wants to fit in and find a true friend,
someone who appreciates her as she is. After some
trouble, she is finally able to harness the power of the
Phonic Ear and become “El Deafo, Listener for All.” And
more importantly, declare a place for herself in the
world and find the friend she’s longed for.
Spot Television Rates and Data 1989-12
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